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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebeesorphans@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

5th November 2010

TO SPONSOR BRYNHILDUR

FROM BRYN AKINYI BABY CLASS

Dear Sponsor,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM SEPTEMBER TO NOVEMBER 2010

How are you? Your foster toddler baby girl had been sick twice and been admitted in the hospital. She had colds that led her to have pneumonia. She was treated just one week back. She knocked her forehead on the table and bled. Akinyi is now walking having eight tooth, where given biscuits or ugali can bite. Growing fast, I believe when you plan to come to Kenya she will greet you jambo. 

When asking he rname she will tell you Jina langu ni Brynhildur Akinyi. I am sure she will be happy knowing you are her namesake. 
I bought her a T-shrit and trouser and was very smart. 

Asante sana. 

Best regards

Mama Lucy. 
